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SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON MIGRATION ISSUES
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents its compliments to the permanent representatives and wishes to advise that, at the request of the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues, a decision has been made to withdraw the document “Note from the Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the OAS with SICA’s comments on the Work Plan,” which was published by the Secretariat on March 7, 2008, under the classification CE/AM-14/08.  Therefore, that document has been revoked.
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